
Department of Program Management 
93-59183 Street - Mail Code #3146 
Hollis, NY 11423 
(718) 558-3552 

e Long Island Rail Road 

March 31, 2009 

John G. Buck, President 
Hinck Electrical Contractors Inc.
 
75 Orville Drive
 
Bohemia NY, 11716 

Re: Contract 5998 - POl2226 - Notification of Performance Evaluation
 
Wreck Lead Bridge Submarine Cable Replacement Project
 

Dear Mr. Buck: 

I wish to commend you and your company for outstanding performance on the
 
Wreck Lead Bridge submarine cable replacement project in Reynolds Channel, Long­

Beach, NY. You were able to meet difficult challenges throughout the project and the
 
L1RR feels you have exceeded all expectations of performance.
 

I continually monitored your performance, particularly in the key areas of Safety,
 
Quality, Scheduling, and Management (Quality of Service and Deliverable and 
Management of consultants). 

Hinck's progress and completion of the project met the contract duration and
 
Imilestones.
 

Your company complied with all contract safety requirements and guidelines. 
Hinck developed and implemented an accident prevention program as required by 
the contract. 

Hinck complied with all testing requirements to insure that materials and
 
workmanship achieved contractual requirements and specifications.
 

Hinck Electrical was timely; in correcting any noted deficiencies, in completing punch 
list work, and completing additional work and change order proposals. 

Sincerely 

R~ ."L~ ". ~ IIT\ 
Ronald J. Fi~~"""-~~
 
Project Manager
 
Long Island Rail Road
 

MTA Long Island Rail Road is an agency of the Metropolitan Transportation Authority,
 
State of New York, H. Dale Hemmerdinger, Chairman
 


